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Circular Letter

Dear Team Delegates

On behalf of AVC, we, all CC members, would like to

express our sincere thanks to you all for your participation in

this championship. I would like to kindly invite you all team

delegates to thank to the organizer CHN Volleyball Federation

and local staffs in Hangzhou for their decision to be the host

of this event and for their great efforts to run this event

smoothly and successfully.

Dear local officials and working staffs in each venue, you

all have done great jobs in this testing event for 2022

Hangzhou Exciting Asian Games. So long and wish you good

success in coming Asian Games.

Dear team delegates, I wish you all have a pleasant and

safe journey back home with good memories of experiencing

the facilities and environment of Asian Games in Hangzhou.

08 July 2023

Cai Yi, CC Chairman

EOM Ha Joo, Technical Delegate




















